

LITERATURE, LEADERSHIP & LUNCH

Friday, March 23rd

Dear Friends,

2018 presents extraordinary opportunities for women at a time when women are prepared and motivated to make the most of them. That's why I hope you can join us for a luncheon to benefit close the gap CA, the statewide campaign that recruits progressive women to run for the CA State Legislature.

Our two accomplished authors will read from their work and discuss the ways that gender, power and culture collide and what that may mean for women in this election year.

I hope you can join us, Mary Hughes, Founder, close the gap CA

WHAT: Lunch to benefit close the gap CA

WHEN: Friday, March 23rd, 11:30 am to 1:30 pm

WHERE: Palo Alto JCC, 3921 Fabian Way

WHY: Women are only 22% of the Legislature. With targeted recruiting we have stopped the downward trend and now more women are running and winning seats in the State Senate and Assembly.

RSVP/DONATE

close the gap CA is a campaign to increase the number of progressive women serving in the California Legislature by recruiting viable, progressive women to run for open seats in targeted, winnable districts.
 Contributions to close the gap CA are not tax deductible. close the gap CA is a registered 527 organization.
 For more information contact Cynthia Brantly Pierce at cynthia@closethegapca.org or 510-704-1657

9/18/2019 Join the conversation

This email was sent to << Email Address>>

why did I get this? unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences

Close the Gap CA · 555 Bryant St., #241 · Palo Alto, CA 94301 · USA